
We are very sorry to announce that co-editor Prof. Dr. Mehmet Oğuz YENİDÜNYA and administrator Prof. Dr. Mehmet 
ERGİN are not be able to work with us because of unexpected occasions. We are very thankful for their esteemed efforts 
for Medical Journal of IAS. 

We are glad to announce that our Journal web-site has been changed as an online manuscript tracking system by new 
executive editor M. Nedim Aytekin, new associate editor Furkan Erol KARABEKMEZ and new editorial board. The 3rd issue 
of Volume 23 of Medical Journal of IAS has appeared on the new website and the archive has been started to upload and 
it will be completed in the near future. And also we are pleased that respectable Melih Nurol has accepted to work as an 
administrator for Medical Journal of IAS.

Moreover, our Journal has been indexed in the Academic Resource Index and our new editorial board has been working 
to be indexed the Journal in the new indexes. As known the journal has been indexed in WHO Index Medicus for Eastern 
Mediterranean Region (IMEMR), Turkiye Citation Index and XML system.

We would like to express that our Journal will be much better situation in the near future and wish to see the Journal in 
the best medical journals.

Herewith, we ask to thank the scientists for their respectable manuscripts and the reviewers for their valuable scientific 
evaluations.

Finally, we would like to beg that the new year brings benefactions to all the Muslims and the world.

Editoral Board
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